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Henry Byrne appointed as Transurban Chief Financial 

Officer 
 

Transurban today announces that Henry Byrne has been appointed Chief Financial Officer (CFO) of Transurban 

Group, effective 19 October 2023. 

  

Since joining Transurban in 2007, Henry has held broad leadership roles, including across strategy, investor 

relations and asset management. Henry has been a member of the Executive Committee since 2017 and is 

currently Group Executive, Victoria and Strategy, a role he has held since 2020.  He holds a Bachelor of 

Commerce and Laws from Monash University. 

 

Henry will replace current CFO, Michelle Jablko, who has been appointed as the Group’s Chief Executive Officer 

and Managing Director, effective from the conclusion of the Annual General Meetings on 19 October 2023.  

 

Ms Jablko said: “Henry has a wealth of knowledge and experience with the business, as well as strong internal 

and external stakeholder relationships.  From his experience heading the Victorian market, leading strategy and 

investor relations and managing assets, Henry has a deep understanding of the strategic drivers of Transurban’s 

business.” 

 

“As part of his new role, Henry will also retain responsibility for the Strategy function. Henry and I are well aligned 

on the need to maintain a strong balance sheet to enable future growth and deliver on the company strategy.”  
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This announcement is authorised by Transurban CEO Designate, Michelle Jablko. 
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